
 
Wednesday 17th July 2024 

 
Dear parents and carers,  
 

SPORTS DAY 2024 
 
I am delighted to inform you that the highly anticipated 48th Kirk Hallam Community Academy Sports Day will 
take place on Friday 19th July 2024. 
 
All students are expected to wear full PE kit on the day, this includes:  

• Kirk Hallam white logo t shirt or plain white t shirt 
• Kirk Hallam logo joggers or Black shorts or black joggers 
• Kirk Hallam logo outdoor PE kit jumper or a plain, black round neck jumper 
• Suitable trainers, especially if competing 
• No hoodies  
• Hair must be tied up and jewellery removed 
• Students will also need to bring a bottle of water (and sunscreen/hat in hot weather) 

 
Students will need to arrive at school and register at 8:35am. In the morning, students will be in normal lessons 
unless they are competing in throwing and jumping events in addition to the heats on the track. Competitors 
have already been selected by their tutor and will leave lesson to compete, as instructed by their classroom 
teacher. Following their event, they will be escorted back to lesson.  
 
Lunch times have been altered so that all students will be able to watch the track finals event in the 
afternoon: 

• 12.00 – 12.25pm – Years 7 and 9 
• 12:30 – 12.55pm – Years 8 and 10 

 
At 12.55pm all students will go to their tutor rooms in order to register and get their PM mark. Tutors will then 
escort their tutor group to the field to watch the track finals event. When not competing, students will remain 
in their designated year group areas, students should remain in their own allocated sections. All events will 
be finished by 3.05pm and students will be dismissed straight from the field one year group at a time.   
 
All students will be expected to take an active and responsible part in what we anticipate to be an 
enjoyable day to celebrate the sporting abilities of all our students. Students should behave in the manner 
that is expected of them on a normal academy day. This means respecting all students and staff, acting 
with maturity and creating a positive atmosphere throughout the day. 
 
If you have any queries about the arrangements for the day please contact the academy or email 
vdaly@kirkhallamacademy.co.uk in advance of Friday 19th July 2024. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mrs V Daly 
 
Mrs V Daly 
Head of Department - Physical Education 
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